
November 14, 2023

Dear Friends of OneLife Africa,
It ’s  been another amazing camp-packed year at  OneLife Afr ica youth campus!  We had 50 post  h igh school
students here for LEAD from January through March and then returned in July 2023.  We ran univers i ty
and high school  hol iday camps in Apri l  and August whi le November camp season started last  week.
Programs were supported by local  Kenyan counselors,  4 vis i t ing teams from churches in the US (Redeemer
Church,  MD and Calvary Church,  PA),  OneLife Afr ica univers i ty students and graduates.  Host ing
hundreds of different students at  OneLife youth campus has al lowed us to feel  the impact of what th is
faci l i ty can offer-  a heal ing space for committed counselors to teach and guide students to grow in their
commitment to Chr ist .  We hope and pray over the longitudinal  investment in these future leaders as
students return each year.

Our faci l i ty has seen tremendous progress and welcomed addit ions th is  year.  Once ins ide the gate,  you’ l l
be greeted by beaut ifu l  green grass,  stone walkways and potted plants .  Other n ice touches include pat io
l ights,  a p ing pong table ( thanks Calvary Church 5th graders! )  and a f in ished hal l  for  meet ings & movie
night with the best  v iews of surrounding farms and mountains.  

S ince our f i rst  “F in ishing and Furnishing” in 2018,  we are thr i l led to announce that our fundrais ing efforts
are down to the furnishing of top levels  of  the four-bui ld ing campus.  Items remaining include beds,
mattresses,  chairs  for the hal ls ,  sound systems,  musical  instruments and an outs ide din ing area.  We have a
goal  of  ra is ing $100,000 for these remaining faci l i ty needs and 2024 operat ions.  Our God is  able!  

P lease prayerful ly consider us in your end of year giv ing.  Thank you for your faithful  support  of  OneLife
Afr ica on th is  incredible journey!  

Bless ings,

Andrew & Stephanie Onguka
Co-Founders,  OneLife Afr ica

www.OneLifeAfrica.org

Make online contributions by  
scaning the QR Code or  cl ick
http://bit.ly/bridge-donate 

Checks can be made out/mailed
to:  

Bridge Ministries
PO Box 1958 

Minden, NV 89423

http://www.onelifeafrica.org/
http://bit.ly/bridge-donate
http://bit.ly/bridge-donate

